
 

 

29th April 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
At Roding Valley High School, we are developing students understanding of Relationships, Health and Sex 
Education.  This is a statutory part of their curriculum and our aim is to make the sessions informative,   
interesting and interactive.  
 
You will appreciate that some of the course content is quite powerful and may be quite emotional for some 
students.   
 
If for any reason you do not want your son/daughter to take part in the sessions with the rest of their year 
group, then please contact me in school as soon as possible so I can try and make alternative                
arrangements for those lessons.  I do hope you agree this is an important part of their education and     
personal development.  
 
 Yours faithfully 
  

 
 
 
 

Ms T Preston     Miss S Dyer      
Head of Humanities Faculty   Deputy Headteacher  
AAHT: Character & Culture 
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